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29 September 2015 

 

To 

Dave Lockwood 

Secretary 

New Zealand Sports Fishing Council 

 

Copy to  

Scott McIndoe and Alan Proctor 

 

From 

Paul Beverley 

 

By Email 

 

 
Dear Dave 
 
Sea Change - Tai Timu Tai Pari 

You may be aware that I have recently been appointed as the new independent chair for the Sea Change 

Tai Timu Tai Pari Stakeholder Working Group (SWG). 

You will also be aware that, unfortunately, Alan Proctor is not able to continue in his role as a member of 

the SWG.  Consequently, a replacement member to represent the recreational fishing sector will need to 

be appointed. 

The SWG Terms of Reference state: 

"If for any reason a member of the SWG is unable to continue in the role then the chair in 

conjunction with the member and the interest group or groups they represent will identify a 

potential replacement for the member.  There must be consensus support for the replacement 

candidate by the other members of the SWG and the replacement must also be confirmed by the 

[Project Steering Group]". 

I would appreciate the Council's view on a potential replacement member for the SWG.  Perhaps we could 

discuss by phone the best way to approach this matter? 

The SWG is having its next meeting on 19/20 October and ideally we would be in a position to have the 

replacement member attend that first meeting. 
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I look forward to discussing this matter with you further.  

 

Kind regards 

 
 
Paul Beverley 
 
Partner 
Direct dial:  +64-4-462 0406 
Email:  paul.beverley@buddlefindlay.com 


